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21 November 2022 
Currawong Kitchen – New Food Service 2023 

‘TRY OUR FOOD’ OPEN AFTERNOON 
Tuesday 29 November: 2:30pm  

Area 5 (outside the current canteen space) 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Over the last few years, Healthy Canteen Australia have been running our school canteen. 
Whilst we have been happy with the service they have provided, we have decided we will 
cease our partnership with them at the end of 2022 to introduce a new food service that 
better supports our local community and aligns with the Connected Communities Strategy. 
Due to this changeover, the Healthy Canteen Australia is no longer taking pre-payments. 
This is to avoid having excess money at the end of the year. 
 
The food provider we have decided to work in partnership with is called Currawong Kitchen. 
Currawong Kitchen is a non-for-profit organisation that supports local businesses and works 
with local food organisations. The food is made fresh daily, is healthy and provides our 
students with seasonal fruit and vegetables and other local produce. It is also hoped that in 
the years to come, we will also be able to provide courses in hospitality through Currawong 
Kitchen, where members of our community could gain their Certificate 3.   
 
To trial their food, and provide us with feedback, we are inviting you along to a ‘try our 
food’ tasting afternoon. Currawong Kitchen will provide a sample of the food that will be 
available next year, allowing you to taste what will be on the menu for your children. This 
tasting will set up outside the existing canteen (alongside Area 5), on Tuesday 29 November 
from 2:30pm.  
 
We will also have QR Codes set up (and hand outs) that will allow you to provide us with 
feedback regarding the food choices available.  
 
We very much look forward to seeing and hearing from you on this day.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Garry Sheen 
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